
Meeting with representatives of the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the Republic of Serbia-

Police Station New Belgrade, City Center for Social Work-Department New Belgrade and the 

Center for the Care of the Elderly, Children and Persons with Disabilities New Belgrade 

 On September 06, 2023. in the 

office of the Victimology 

Society of Serbia, was held a 

meeting with representatives of 

the Ministry of Internal Affairs 

of the Republic of Serbia-Police 

station New Belgrade, City 

center for social work-

Department New Belgrade and 

the Center for the Care of the 

Elderly, Children and Persons 

with Disabilities New Belgrade.    

The meeting was organized as part of the project remain "Let the victims remain winners: inform, 

empower, support!" which is financed by the city of Belgrade, the City Administration of the City 

of Belgrade-Secretariat for Social Protection. The goal of the project is to strengthen the capacity 

of employees in the local community for prevention, intervention and prevention of re-

victimization in cases of domestic violence through information, education and support activities 

for potential victims and victims of domestic violence. 

The meeting with local actors had two main goals. The first goal is for the participants to become 

familiar with ideas, activities, as well as the planned time frame for the realization of project 

activities. Another goal of the meeting is to connect actors at the local level, to create joint steps 

for prevention and adequate assistance to victims of domestic violence.

 


